
I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

9/4-Mark & Tara Whitman will be hosting 
  the 8th Annual Whitman Hog Roast at 4pm-?      

ALL INVITED

9/4- Blended Church Service at 10AM

8/26- Seminary WOF Bake Sale/Fun Zone
Roanoke Farmers Market (Main Street)at 5-8 PM

Volunteers needed!!

8/23- Crafty Corner 
from 10am-2pm in the Café

8/27- Float building at the Gross's House 
at 5:30PM

9/7- Pickleball Tournament at 6:30 PM

8/28 Benefit Lunch for Kevin Blackburn
10 AM-2 PM 

(Jenny Gross had his daughter in school)
Life Church 900 E. State St. Huntington

 9/7-Fall Festival Opening Service of 
Thanks & Praise at 5:45 PM

9/7-Nelson's Chicken Fundraiser at 5:30PM



Church
W

elc
ome to 

August 21, 2022

Seminary

roanokeseminarychurch.org
Phone: 260-672-3167 

Pastor Chris Dourson P: 317-526-6222
 E: Chris.dourson@inumc.org 

Rev. Heather Bunnell 
E: revhob@yahoo.com

285 Seminary St, Roanoke, IN 46783



 Prelude - Polly Carroll

 Welcome / Announcements / Prayer Concerns 
 Pastors Chris & Heather

 Opening Hymn: UMH#364 "Because He Lives"

 Focusing Prayer: UMH#493 Three Things We Pray
 Pastor Heather

 Offering Hymn:UMH#393 Spirit of the Living God
 
 Doxology: UMH #895

 Offering Prayer - Pastor Chris

 Morning prayer & Lord's Prayer: UMH #895-Pastor Heather

 Favorite Scripture: Luke 2:41-52 (Pew Bible Page. 890)
 Sermon- "Open The Book" -Pastor Heather

 Closing Hymn: UMH #191 "Jesus Loves Me This I Know"

 Benediction - Pastor Heather

 Chorus: UMH#177 He is Lord 

 Postlude - Polly Carroll

8:15 a.m
Summer Chapel Service

Hymn Leader: Don Keller
Usher: Max Colclesser

Greeters: Carolyn Johns & Ann
O'Briant








Gathering Music



Welcome 



Worship Song #1 - Good God Almighty



Testimonies & Prayers of the People



Worship Song #2 -Good Good Father



Children's Message



Scripture Reading: Acts 9:1-22 (NIV)



Message  - Pastor Chris



Baptism Liturgy & Remembrance   - Pastor Chris



Ministry Spotlight & Offering



Worship Song #3 -No Longer Slaves



Closing Song- Holy Water 



Spoken Benediction





Modern Church Service
10 a.m.



Please be sure to email by Wednesday at noon to:
assistant.seminaryumc@gmail.com 

for announcement's or events in order for them to
be included in the bulletin

Upcoming Events





Seminary Church will once again be hosting a “Kid’s Zone” at
the Farmer’s Market on August 26th from 5 pm-8 pm. If you

are interested in representing Seminary by volunteering for a
shift in the “Kid’s Zone”, please see Vicky Eisenhut.

Join us afterwards in the cafe for cake & punch

Please mark your calendars. On Sunday, September 4,
instead of having two separate services, a traditional service
at 8:15 & a modern worship service at 10, we will only have a

blended worship service at 10 AM.

Mark & Tara Whitman will be hosting the 8th Annual
Whitman Hog Roast at September 4th 4pm- ? 

ALL INVITED

Seminary Church is doing a Nelson's chicken fundraiser on
Wednesday, September 7th. All members are asked to take a

stack of 10 tickets, selling them & distribute them to family &
friends. All proceeds will benefit the missions of Seminary

Church

All children, parents, & grandparents are invited to pick up a
copy of the FREE Bible Stories book, which will be passed out in

the children's church moment. Copies will be available in the
front of the sanctuary & the church office this week.



AN NOUC EM E N T S

 Offering:  
August  21,2022   $1,975.00

Birthdays/Celebrations:
August 28th- Lane Yount

August 30th- Brooke Branyan



Prayer Requests



Our Nation, Our Town, Our People
Special Prayers for Mary Rollins, Lynn Swaidner,
Diana Hathaway’s brother, Kevin Louthan, Deb

Bouillon's Mother, Peggy’s son Nick, Kevin
Blackburn and family & John Bartrom




Food & Wellness Pantry



 July-Sept. Cleaning Supplies, laundry soap, hand
soap, cleaning wipes, dish soap, etc.

Please remember to send prayer requests to:
nan4hartley@comcast.net

Kole Kreider qualified for the State Fair in
Kiddie Tractor Pulls

To receive a newsletter mailed please call the Church office.
We will resume this practice beginning with our September

newsletter.

Give!


